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The Honorable Mary Alfor: \ - S
Chair, Alachua County Board of County Commissioners == . \16 M
12 Southeast 1st Street 80 Ways

Gainesville, Florida 32601

Re: Lakeshore Towers (AL05845), 2306 Southwest 13th Street, Gainesville, Florida 32608, Alachua
County

Dear Commissioner Alford:

It is a pleasure to advise you that the Florida National Register Review Board has recommended that the
above referenced property be formally nominated for listing in the National Register of Historic Places.
The Board took this action at its regular meeting on August 8, 2024. We are now in the process of
preparing a formal nomination for submission to the Keeper of the National Register in accordance with
36 CFR Part 60.6.

When the formal nomination has been submitted to and received by the Keeper of the National Register,
that office will have forty-five days in which to approve or disapprove the nomination. If the nomination
is approved, the property will be listed as of the date of approval. The forty-five-day review period may
be extended, however, if the National Register staff finds technical deficiencies in the nomination
requiring correction in our office.

If the nomination is disapproved, the National Register staff will notify us and explain the reasons for
disapproval. We will in turn notify you of any action that may be taken to pursue the matter further.

Any person or organization interested in a nomination may petition the Keeper of the National Register
during the nomination process either to accept or to reject the nomination. Comments regarding the
nomination should be addressed to:

National Register of Historic Places
Mail Stop 7228

1849 C Street, NW

Washington, DC 20240

W Division of Historical Resources

W R.A. Gray Building * 500 South Bronough Streete Tallahassee, Florida 32399
@ 850.245.6300 ¢ 850.245.6436 (Fax) ¢ FLHe.ritage.com
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On behalf of Secretary of State Cord Byrd and the Historic Preservation staff, we appreciate your interest
in Florida’s historic heritage. Please let us know if you have any questions regarding the nomination
process, or if we can be of any other assistance.

Sincerely,

Bu A=

Dr. Kyra N. Lucas
Survey & Registration Supervisor
Bureau of Historic Preservation
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